
 
 

St. Michael Parish Church 
Knights of Columbus - Council #14785 

2024 Christmas Cards Sale 
 

 (WHILE SUPPORTING OUR KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS) 
 

 

GET AN EARLY START ON PURCHASING YOUR CHRISTMAS CARDS 

 

Sales will start the weekend of October 20, 2024 
and will end when supply is exhausted. 

(cards will be available for purchase after our Parish’s weekend Mass) 

 

 

The Knights of Columbus would like to thank you  
for your support throughout the year and wish you and your family  

a blessed and holy Christmas season and a Happy New Year! 
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